
Love singing?

    The Manwood Singers is a friendly choir based in Sandwich and 
always pleased to find new members.  We sing a wide variety of music 
and perform concerts locally. Rehearsals are held weekly during term 

time from 7.30-9.15pm at Sir Roger Manwood’s School.

Contact us now:
Email: info@manwoodsingers.org

    Or visit our website:
www.mandwoodsingers.org

J�n y�r local ch�r!


